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March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find included with this letter a copy of the Easter School timetable for year 11 students. This is by no 
means compulsory but an opportunity for students to have some extra revision support in the subjects offered 
throughout their holidays and also collect further reward stickers towards their STOP THE DROP goal of 25 
stickers and a £60 reward.  
 
We have analysed outcomes over previous years and last year 77% of students that attended at Easter and May 
Holidays achieved grade 4+ in English and Maths and only 41% of those that didn’t attend achieved the same 
measure. We realise lots of different contributing factors go into this statistic – but it does give a general indication 
about effort and attitude to the approaching exams. 
 
Instructions for the Easter School are on the reverse of the timetable and these have been shared in assembly. 
Students will need to sign in and out at school reception on the days they are attending to ensure we know they 
are on site in case of emergencies. 
 
If your son/daughter wishes to attend some sessions they will need to “book” on to the sessions using ticket source. 
The link is here:  
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/montgomery-academy  
 
There is obviously no cost for the “tickets” to the sessions but it helps us to know the numbers we are expecting 
to ensure the correct staffing levels and to help with reprographics. They look for the session(s) they want and 
then click on book now. They can book on to as many sessions as they wish. We will also send you this link 
electronically so you don’t need to type it in! 
 
Revision should now be well underway. All students should be working through their personalised revision plan 
in order to support their exam preparations. Please contact l.gilderdale@montgomery.fcat.org.uk or 
m.mcgarvey@montgomery.fcat.org.uk should you have any questions or concerns about your son/daughter’s 
exam preparations.  
 
We are also supporting students with college applications – should your son/daughter still be unsure of their next 
steps after secondary school please feel free to email our careers team at careers@montgomery.fcat.org.uk  
 
If you have any concerns or comments please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs C. Montgomery  
Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


